
 

It has been another busy week at All Saints with some fantastic learning taking place in all classes and 
just when we thought spring was approaching, along came THE SNOW!  Have a wonderful weekend 
everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Children from Reception and Year 1 visited Vida Care home on Thursday afternoon to entertain and play 
with the residents.  Look out for photographs coming soon on Instagram. 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
An incredible turn out at our first messy play!  

We had so much fun and will definitely be doing another  
one in the summer term!  If you know anybody that 
would like to attend our baby and toddler group on a 
Wednesday morning please invite them and share the 

links on Facebook and Instagram 

BULLETIN  BULLETIN  --  10th March 202310th March 2023 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 15th March:  Saturn Class visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Friday 17th March:  Jupiter Class Sharing Worship (re-arranged) 

Wednesday 22nd March:  Year 1 and 2 Multi Sports competition 

Friday 24th March:  Sun Class Sharing Worship 

Friday 24th March:  Stay and Play 2:15 – 3:15 pm 

Tuesday 28th March:  KS1 visit to Harrogate Theatre (Tales from Acorn Wood) 

Easter Play performed by Jupiter Class will be at 2:30 pm on Wednesday 29th 

March at All Saints Church. 

Continued overleaf 



 

 

 

BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK 

On Tuesday we will be celebrating British Science Week with a whole school focus on the book 'The Most 

Important Animal of All'.  Following a day of activities, each class will be presenting their argument to the 

whole school for why their animal is the most important.  We would like to invite parents to view the 

displays of our work in the hall after school on Tuesday and to vote for which animal you think is the 

most important.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCIENCE COMPETITION 

The competition involves designing a poster or fact file about your favourite Scientist. You may choose a 

Scientist from the past or one from the modern day. Don’t forget to make it eye catching and include 

why your chosen scientist inspires you! The winners from the competition will have the opportunity to 

take part in a special event linked to the Ogden Trust School group. Last year’s winners enjoyed a fun 

morning full of exciting science experiments with competition winners from the other schools and also a 

Science Activity book to keep! If you would like to take part, please hand your poster to your class 

teacher before next Friday (17th March). Please make sure it has your name and age on it.  

Please find more details on TAPESTRY 

 

 

MOTHER’S DAY SERVICE AT ALL SAINTS 

CHURCH KIRKBY OVERBLOW 

You are warmly invited to join in this 

service to celebrate mothers and all 

those who care for us. Coffee served 

from 10.30am.  Children from All Saints 

Primary School will be singing some 

special songs for us. 

 


